Dear friends, here are some of the recent happenings at Eisen | Letunic:

e We are leading one of the teams chosen to provide on-call services to local
governments through MTC’s Smart Growth Technical Assistance Program. Our
first project will be to work with Strategic Economics and Freedman Tung &
Sasaki to develop visualization tools for the Grand Boulevard Initiative, an
effort to improve El Camino Real through San Mateo and Santa Clara counties.

e We were picked by ACTIA and ACCMA to update the countywide pedestrian
and bicycle plans for Alameda County. We’re pleased to have Alta Planning +
Design and Fehr & Peers as our subconsultants on these projects.

e As part of our on-call contract with the City of Oakland, we’ve been hired to
lead the City’s public outreach efforts to determine enhancements to the
neighborhoods impacted by the planned fourth bore of the Caldecott Tunnel.

e We were selected, as part of a team led by Fehr & Peers, to provide on-call
transportation planning services for SamTrans, Caltrain and the San Mateo
County Transportation Authority.

e Eisen|Letunic is turning five and we’re throwing a party to celebrate. Save the
date—Thursday, April 22—and look for an invitation sometime soon.

As always, we thank you for your continued support.

— Victoria Eisen and Niko Letunic (victoria@ or niko@eisenletunic.com)




